

Lakeland's Little Learners Toddler Room Ms. Karen and Ms. Kathy March 2025 Newsletter



Classroom Happenings

In February, we learned about the heart shape and the color red. We searched for red items in our classroom, did several heart related art projects and had a Valentine's Day party. In addition, we gained another classmate, his name is Emanuel. Welcome

In March, we will be learning about pets and how we care for them. Activities that we will be doing include setting up a pet grooming area in our classroom, listening to the sounds that different pets make, learning a song called "Love, Love, Love Your Pets" and playing a Pet Matching Game.

Theme for the Month

Pets

Family Connection Activity

Take a visit to a local pet store with your child and talk about the different small animals, birds, reptiles and fish that can be found there. Point out the different sounds that you hear and any special features that you see on a particular pet.

Do you have any pets in your family?

Please bring in a photo of your pet/s for your child to share this month.

<u>Reminders</u>

Please make sure your child is prepared daily with LABELED winter clothing (hats, mittens, winter jacket, snow pants, boots).

THANK YOU for the Eco-friendly bags to store all their winter gear!





Original Works Fundraiser

On March 31st, we will be sending home an Original Works information letter and an artwork magnet for you to preview. Order forms will be due back no later than April 7th. Please let us know if you have any questions about this fundraiser.